
 

 
 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Orangeville 
 

By-law Number 2021- 
 

A by-law to authorize the use of Optical Scanning Vote Tabulators  
and a Vote at Home Program in the 2022 Municipal and School    

Board Election 
 

 

Whereas section 42(1) of the Municipal Elections Act, 1996, as amended, provides that 
a local municipality may pass by-laws authorizing the use of voting and vote-counting 
equipment;  
 
And whereas section 42(1) further provides that a local municipality may pass by-laws 
authorizing electors to use an alternative voting method that does not require electors to 
attend at a voting place in order to vote; 
 
And whereas the Town of Orangeville intends to utilize optical scanning vote tabulators 
and to implement a vote at home program during the 2022 municipal and school board 
election; 
 
Now therefore be it resolved that the Council for The Corporation of the Town of 
Orangeville hereby enacts as follows: 
 

1. That the use of optical scanning vote tabulators for the purpose of counting votes 
is hereby authorized for the 2022 municipal and school board election. 
 

2. That a vote at home program be implemented for homebound electors who are 
unable to attend a voting place without unreasonable difficulty (due to illness, 
injury or disability). 

 
 

Read three times and finally passed this 26th day of April, 2021. 
 
 
 
 

  
Sandy Brown, Mayor 

 
 

 
Karen Landry, Clerk 


